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NEWS FROM JANUARY TO JUNE  
  2016  

 



VISIT OF THE INTERNATIONAL DIRECTORS OF THE MISSION  
 

  

 The Mission in Ecuador began the year 2016 with 

good news: the visit of the International Directors of 

the Mission: 

 

Juan Chaparro      DIRECTOR OF PRAYER CENACLES 

Viviana Ulloa        DIRECTOR OF CONSECRATIONS 

Carolina Rivera     DIRECTOR OF EVANGELIZATION 

 Ana Di Chito        DIRECTOR OF INTERNACIONAL  LIAISON 

 Isabel de Urbina  DIRECTOR OF YOUTH PROGRAM 

 Monica Acquaviva DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS,         

       MEDIA AND PR 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 The purpose of the visit was first, to celebrate with 

the members of the Mission Ecuador the reception of 

the final decree of Association of the Faithful from 

the Archdiocese of Quito and the Ecuadorian 

Episcopal Conference. Second, to give a series of 

talks in regards to the future plans in each area and 

above all to establish ties of cooperation; contact 

and permanent guidance to help the members of the 

mission to handle the difficulties and challenges 

they may encounter in their walk and to tell us: ' do 

not be afraid, because you are not alone in this 

'Yesõ  given to the Sacred hearts of Jesus and Mary.' 







CONSECRATION AND ENTHRONEMENT OF THE SACRED HEARTS OF JESUS AND MARY IN THE HOMES 

OF THE NEIGHBORHOOD òJARDINES DE SANTA IN£Só 

 

 

 On Thursday January 28th, the Mission in Ecuador 

began de day of Consecration of the homes in the 

neighborhood of òJardines de Santa In®só. The 

ceremonies began at 5:00 p.m. and concluded at 

11:30 p.m. 

 Fr. Orlando Corrales was in charge of the preparation 

of the 5 families that began the cycle of 

Consecrations and Enthronements in the homes.  

 The atmosphere in each home that consecrated was 

of great hope, faith, joy and gratitude recognizing 

the great blessing they were receiving in trying to 

walk hand in hand with the Blessed Virgin to 

encounter Her beloved Son Jesus Christ.  

 

 

 Each family placed before the Sacred Hearts of Jesus 

and Mary all of their joys, sorrows and projects as 

well as their commitment to pray the Sorrowful 

Mysteries of the Rosary with the Missionõs intentions 

every day. 

 




